
From: yoon-jip Chang  
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 10:36 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: RE: Converting Hillcrest Mall into high density residential buildings 

  

 

   

  
Dear City Clerks, 
  
As for the development proposal to convert Hillcrest Mall to rental buildings, I strongly oppose 
the plan because it will surely cause a lot of traffic congestion in this area. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Y. J. Chang( one of the residents of this region ) 
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